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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 14-01 STORAGE AND AUCTION SERVICES 

 
June 12, 2014 

 
 
To All Bidders: 
 
During our review of the proposals submitted, the Department has found it necessary to move the 
Notification of Intent to Award from the scheduled date of June 10, 2014.  Based on the high 
volume of bids received, the projected due date for this Notification is now July 3, 2014. 
 
All requirements and conditions remain as indicated in the RFP. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Catherine Golden 
Director of Procurement Services 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
       


